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Marcia

Here are two documents Chad and I have been discussing. I have been just looking at the 
Gartner Group study and just kind of stumbled into the information in the first attachment.
The second attachment is what Chad is thinking about adding to the second CIO 

recommendation on opening up the reimbursement system to scrutiny.

Mike Langrehr
107 Interlachen Ct. SW
Aiken SC 29803
803-502-0126

No virus found in this outgoing message. 
Checked by AVG Free Edition.
Version: 7.5.476 / Virus Database: 269.10.2/890 - Release Date: 7/7/2007 3:26 PM

mailto:Mike%2520Langrehr%2520%253Cmnlangrehr@bellsouth.net%253E
mailto:marcia.adams@scdmv.net

